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1st VP EVENT FOR NOVEMBER – Back by Popular Demand!
Live, Virtual Cooking class with Mindful Cuisine

DATE: Wednesday, November 18, 2020
TIME: 5:30 pm
PLACE: your own computer or tablet via Zoom 

(please, only one device per household)
COST: $20 per person/couple. Payment details below.
RSVP: Mary Lynne Hulme at marylynnehulme@gmail.com

Please join us for “A Fall ‘Italianish’ Dinner with Mindful Cuisine, a live virtual cooking class.” Linda Elbert, member 
of Newcomers Club and owner of Mindful Cuisine, will help us prepare a fabulous menu with an Italian emphasis:

Cara Cara and Blood Orange Salad with Ricotta Salata
Roasted Cauliflower with Paprika Aioli and Soft Herbs
Baked Risotto with Greens and Peas with Roasted Scampi Style Shrimp (shrimp optional)

We will “gather” via Zoom for cocktails (non-alcoholic version is available. Then we will watch, listen, and cook (and 
eat!) dinner together with Linda’s instruction and guidance. Individuals and couples can double up at each other’s 
homes if they feel comfortable doing so. All you need is a laptop computer, tablet, or phone on a stand. (Only one 
device per household, please, to feedback issues.)

RSVP to Mary Lynne Hulme at marylynnehulme@gmail.com. Either Venmo the $20 fee to Mary Lynne at 
@MaryLynne-Hulme or mail a check (payable to Mindful Cuisine) to Mary Lynne at 3473 Daybreaker Drive, Park 
City, UT 84098. Upon receipt of the class fee, Linda will email a PDF document with everything you’ll need: the 
Zoom link, the menu, recipes, shopping list, and prep list. 

Please contact Linda at cheflinda@mindfulcuisine.com with any questions or any topics of particular interest. 

Looking forward to an evening of fun, socializing, cooking, eating, and learning together. See you then!

OUR ANNUAL HOLIDAY GET-TOGETHER
Will need to be delayed

We had hoped to be gathering at the Park City Community Church on our regular 
second Wednesday in December to meet and greet each other as the holidays 
approached.  But with the new coronavirus directives from Utah’s Governor, 
alarming new surges of case counts, and a limit of 10 people in the Church hall, 
we’ll not be able to have our annual get-together.

We’re sorry for such a discouraging ending to the year.  We are all “maxed out” on isolation and “being careful”, 
but right now there’s no alternative.  We just want to smile at each other and extend greetings for all the holidays 
of the season!  When the time is right, we will make good on this “rain check” and make sure we can enjoy all 
that being together can bring.  

Newcomers wishes you all that’s good over the holidays this year.  If you’d like to talk or want to make contact, 
we hope you will reach out to anyone on the Board or in the new directory.  Talking is sometimes what we do 
best!  And listening, too.  And, a happy, encouraging chat is only a phone call away.

mailto:marylynnehulme@gmail.com
mailto:marylynnehulme@gmail.com
mailto:cheflinda@mindfulcuisine.com
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Friendship

Karen Scheible, Sue Fall and Lorraine Stuecken work together behind the scenes to provide support 
and  cheer for all types of life events.

Please contact Karen (at klscheible@gmail.com) to call and welcome any new Member of Newcomers.
If you know someone who would enjoy a word of congratulations or a note of support please contact Sue  
(at suefall59@gmail.com), or Lorraine (at wally_lorraine@yahoo.com).



Hiking

Winter is approaching so hiking is 
over for the year. We had a great 
turnout this season with lots
of new faces every week. Thanks to 
those folks who volunteered to lead a 
hike and introduced
us to some beautiful new trails. Enjoy 
the winter and hope to see you next 
spring! June Krigman
( jrkrigman@gmail.com or 617-921-
9499).

Book Club
Please note! Book Club will not meet in 
November.  Next meeting is in December.

DATE:   Monday, December 14, 2020 [2ndMonday]
TIME:    10:00 AM 
PLACE: on your personal computer via ZOOM, by

invitation   
BOOK:   Beartown by Frederick Backman
CONTACT:

Sallie Rinderknecht (rindermom@gmail.com)   
Lorraine Stuecken     (wally_lorraine@yahoo.com)

RSVP:    send an email to Sallie to receive your
meeting invitation!
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Hike on the Upper WOW this fall.

Dog Lake Hike 2020

Voting for 2021 books will be completed by November 9.  If you are not 
on the Book Club email list but would like to vote, please contact Sallie.



Writers’Circle
DATE:   First Meeting -- Tuesday, November 10
TIME:    9:30 AM
DATE:   Second Meeting -- Tuesday, November 24
TIME:    9:30 AM
PLACE: We now meet on ZOOM. 
CONTACT: Ariela Shani at arishani49@gmail.com
Currently a few of us read a piece we’ve written. The group 
gives constructive, positive feedback.

Writer’s Circle openings have been filled. However, we invite 
another interested writer to start a second  Writer’s Circle to 
accommodate more people who might be interested in 
participating in a writing group. Ariela is  willing to help start 
and to lead a second group

Board Meeting

DATE:  
TIME:  
PLACE:

Wednesday, November 4, 2020
4:00 PM
on your personal computer  or 
iPad via ZOOM

Watch for Carol’s email with the ZOOM link 
at  the beginning of November. 

Shooting Group
We’re still in a “dry spell” due to a shortage of ammunition. As soon as supplies ease up, we’ll schedule another 
session (outdoors, weather permitting). Reminder: if you’re one of the 5 million+ new gun owners this year, PLEASE 
get instruction on safe handling, operation and storage. Contact Ken at kgmiller1966@gmail.com if this applies to 
you or to a friend. Also, because “the computer's new operating system ate my address list”, please send Ken an 
email so that he can reconstitute the Shooting Group mailing list.

4

We were delighted to hear Vail’s recent announcement that there would be a 
2020-2021 downhill ski season at PCMR.  The tentative opening day is 
November 20 (provided there is enough snow).  Vail will be implementing a 
reservation system and social distancing will be required when riding the lifts.  
So our Newcomers’ downhill ski group will be somewhat different than it’s been 
in past years, but we’re optimistic

Downhill Ski Meet Up Group

that we can safely adapt and still have a good time. In case you’re not familiar with Vail’s requirements for 
safety in the time of COVID-19, please see https://www.epicpass.com/info/letter-to-our-pass-holders.aspx.  
We plan on starting the ski group at the beginning of January after the holidays and we’re looking forward to 
lots of snow, lots of good runs, and lots of enjoyable company.
Downhill ski meet-up organizers/leaders:  

Sue Rosenberg (srosenbe@umbc.edu) and Sallie Rinderknecht (rindermom@gmail.com)

Reminder:  With fluctuating County and State regulations, activities might be
changed or cancelled with little advanced warning. 

We will do our best to keep you informed!
Going forward, as you choose to participate in Newcomers activities, please follow the
guidelines  currently established by Summit County and agreed to by the Newcomers Board:

• Wear a mask in public
• Maintain 6 feet of physical distance from other individuals
• Wash hands frequently and thoroughly for at least 20 seconds
• Stay home if you are sick
• Consider your personal well-being and attend gatherings only at your own 

risk and  comfort level

mailto:arishani49@gmail.com
mailto:kgmiller1966@gmail.com
mailto:srosenbe@umbc.edu
mailto:rindermom@gmail.com


Get to Know Our Advertisers!
Thank you to ALL OUR ADVERTISERS. Their support helps our Club succeed. We encourage our 
all our Members to visit their websites and stop by their businesses, or contact them directly when 
you are looking for products and services. Let them know that you learned about them through their  
Newcomers advertising! Please see the business cards of our valued sponsors included here.
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Due to current COVID restrictions, many of our activities cannot meet – at least, not yet or not for 
now! They include Stitch and Chat, Duplicate and Fun Bridge, Mah Jongg, Fine Dining, Social 
Singles, Yoga, Bunko and Girls Night Out.  Watch for future updates about these activities that we 
miss so much!  Also, Golf, Hiking, Garden Club will not meet again until next Spring.

Teresa Peck, a dedicated former Newcomers 
Governing Board member and Licensed 
Independent Insurance Broker, brings the 
benefit of her knowledge and 28 years of 
experience in the Health Insurance Industry to 
every client she services. She prides herself in 
giving all clients a high level of personal 
attention and she is always available to answer 
questions and help with any insurance needs.

** Medicare open enrollment for 2021 is October 15 through December 07. We can discuss plan 
changes, new insurance carriers, new 2021 benefits and/or schedule appointments beginning October 
1st. For more information and/or to schedule an appointment with Teresa and discuss any of the 
above, please contact her at 801-859-8259 or e-mail at teresajaut.08@gmail.com. With the Covid-19 
situation, she will be scheduling both phone interviews/appointments and online enrollments. For those 
who feel safe with meeting in person and following safe distance guidelines, there will be opportunities 
to do that as well.

Thanks to the Newcomers who have placed their trust in me for their Health Insurance needs! 
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November  Birthdays



New Members
Those who joined or renewed by August were published in the 2020-2021 Directory that was mailed 
out in October. Please add these new members and any changes below to your Directory. If your 
contact information changes during the year please email Robin at robinfravel6@gmail.com.  

If you know someone new to the community or if a friend feels socially isolated, especially during 
these difficult times, please contact Carol Haselton so we can reach out to them. 
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Changes/Additions to 20/21 Directory.  Please modify your new Directory.
• Susan Niblock has moved to 1048 Station Loop Rd, PC 84098.  Phone and email the same.
• Directory errata: Please change the spelling to Paul Zimmermann
• Deborah Rothenberg has a new email address:  deborah.brownstone@gmail.com

• Newly Renewed:

Mary Swanwick
M: PO Box 682894
Park City, UT 84068
2236 Ina Av
Park City UT 84060
C: 970 209 1194
maryswanwick@gmail.com

Judy & Don Horwitz
M: PO Box 3600 
Park City UT 84060
7974 Woodland View Dr, Ridgepoint 129
Park City UT 84060
H: 435 649 1734
C: 847 370 6688
judyhorwitzparkcity@gmail.com
C: 847- 27 0610
1donhski@gmail.com

mailto:robinfravel6@gmail.com
mailto:judyhorwitzparkcity@gmail.com


Public Service and Volunteer Opportunities:

Friday, November 6 is the day! Live PC Give PC!
The event brings together local nonprofits, caring 
donors, and community leaders to contribute both 
financial resources and innovative ideas to create 
lasting change.  Donations to local nonprofits will 
reach a wide audience, raising critical operating funds 
for the people, places and culture of our community.

In 2019, over 5,000 unique donors raised $2.5 million 
to support 107 local non-profits!! 2020 is the 10th 
anniversary of this amazing 24hrs of giving event. In 
COVID times, it will be a greater challenge, but The 
Park City Community Foundation will continue to 
gather together this needed support. 

The Park City Community Foundation needs volunteers for the event. Here’s how you 
can help: https://www.livepcgivepc.org/giving-events/pc20/voltoolkit. And mark your 
calendars for November 6th to support our local nonprofits!
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As temperatures drop faster than leaves from 
the trees we are reminded that winter is 
almost here. For many in our community, 
purchasing new winter coats for every child 
in their family can present a significant 
financial burden. In 2020, with the pressures 
of COVID-19 being added to typical seasonal 
stressors, there is an even greater need to 
ensure that every vulnerable child is kept 
warm when outside.

In addition to the annual Operation Hope in December, CCPC provides "like new" 
as well as "new" winter coats to the children in our Wasatch Back. This year, they 
anticipate needing roughly 1,500 winter coats during the Winter Coat Drive - which 
is happening now through November 5. Please consider supporting this initiative 
- a gift in kind receipt for every winter coat donated will be provided to you by 
simply giving us your name and email address at time of drop off at the CCPC 
offices on Deer Valley Drive.

Christian Center of Park City



Newcomers Board 2020 – 2021

Governing Board:     
Co-Presidents
Carol Haselton  qualitycarol@hotmail.com
Open Position (1)
First Vice Presidents
Mary Lynne Hulme 

marylynnehulme@gmail.com
Open Position (1)
Second Vice Presidents
Karen Ballash    karenballash@gmail.com
Nancy Haines    Nancyhaines2@gmail.com
Secretary
Judy Rogers      jtrdsm@comcast.net
Treasurer
Judi Fey            dance4ever@rjfey.com 

Standing Committee Chairs:
Advertising & Publicity
Open Position (3)
Directory
Araby Leary      learyaraby@gmail.com
Friendship
Karen Scheible  klscheible@gmail.com
Sue Fall             suefall59@gmail.com
Lorraine Stuecken 

wally_lorraine@yahoo.com 
Mailing
Judy Snow         rpsjdsnow@gmail.com
Membership
Robin Fravel      robinfravel6@gmail.com

Hospitality
Jennie Beckham jenniebeckham@aol.com
Open Position (2)
Newsletter/eBlasts
Araby Leary learyaraby@gmail.com
Parliamentarian
Anna Lea Kantor al.kantor@comcast.net
Signature Events
Open Position (2)
Web Coordinator     Sydney Day

Just so you know, regarding the printed and mailed Newcomers Newsletter:  
As of next June 2021, the Newcomers Newsletter will be online at the Newcomers website, 
as usual.  However, at a recent meeting, the Board voted to discontinue the printed and 
mailed Newsletter.  Fewer than 15 Members request the printed copy—with the advent of so 
much easy technology at our fingertips, the demand has diminished.  Next June, starting with 
the new Membership cycle, all Membership dues will be at the lower rate for online copies 
only. For a hard copy, you can print out the Newsletter from the Newcomers website.
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Newcomers Club of Greater Park City
P.O. Box 980235
Park City, Utah 84098


